PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Directors of Texas
Rio Grande Legal Aid, Inc.
(TRLA), a non-profit corporation,
has scheduled a Regular Board
of Directors meeting for Saturday,
September 28, 2024 from 10am
to 1pm CT. This meeting will be a
virtual meeting on Zoom.

For more information,
call Emma V. Villarreal at
956-447-4825/956-246-8776 and

via email at evillarreal@trla.org




